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  IBM Spectrum Archive Single Drive Edition and
Library Edition: Installation and Configuration
Guide Larry Coyne,Khanh Ngo,Illarion
Borisevich,IBM Redbooks,2018-03-22 The IBM® Linear
Tape File SystemTM (LTFS) is the first file system
that works along with Linear Tape-Open (LTO) tape
technology to set a new standard for ease of use
and portability for open systems tape storage. In
2011, LTFS won an Engineering Emmy Award for
Innovation from the Academy of Television Arts &
Sciences. This IBM Redbooks® publication helps you
install, tailor, and configure the IBM SpectrumTM
Archive Single Drive Edition (SDE) and the IBM
Spectrum ArchiveTM Library Edition (LE) products.
LTFS is a file system that was originally
implemented on dual-partition linear tape (IBM LTO
Ultrium 5 tape drives (LTO-5) and IBM TS1140 tape
drives). Now IBM Spectrum Archive SDE and LE
support IBM LTO Ultrium 8, 7, 6, or 5 tape drives,
and IBM TS1155, IBM TS1150, and IBM TS1140 tape
drives. IBM Spectrum Archive LE supports the IBM
TS4500 tape library, IBM TS3500 tape library, IBM
TS3310 tape library, IBM TS3200 tape library
express, IBM TS3100 tape library express, and IBM
TS2900 tape autoloader express. IBM Spectrum
Archive makes tape look and work like any
removable media, such as a USB drive. Files and
directories appear on the desktop as a directory
listing. It is now simple to drag files to and
from tape. Any application that is written to use
disk files works with the same files on tape. IBM
Spectrum Archive SDE supports stand-alone drives
only. IBM Spectrum Archive LE supports tape
libraries. IBM Spectrum Archive LE presents each
cartridge in the library as a subdirectory in the
LTFS file system. With IBM Spectrum Archive LE,
you can list the contents and search all of the
volumes in the library without mounting the
volumes by using an in-memory index. This
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publication is intended for anyone who wants to
understand more about IBM Linear Tape System
products and their implementation. This book is
suitable for IBM clients, IBM Business Partners,
IBM specialist sales representatives, and
technical specialists.
  A Guided Tour of Microsoft® Visual Studio® 2010
Corinne Hoisington,2010 Learn about Microsoft
Visual Studio 2010 with eight engaging videos!
With author Corinne Hoisington as a guide, users
will learn about the new Visual Studio 2010
interface and the most exciting features of Visual
Basic 2010, Visual C# 2010, and Visual C++ 2010.
The videos also provide an overview of ASP.NET and
coverage of Microsoft Office and database
programming.
  Ivor Horton's Beginning Visual C++ 2010 Ivor
Horton,2010-07-02 The leading author of
programming tutorials for beginners introduces you
to Visual C++ 2010 Ivor Horton is the preeminent
author of introductory programming language
tutorials; previous editions of his Beginning
Visual C++ have sold nearly 100,000 copies. This
book is a comprehensive introduction to both the
Standard C++ language and to Visual C++ 2010; no
previous programming experience is required. All
aspects of the 2010 release are covered, including
changes to the language and the C++ standard..
Microsoft Visual C++ is one of the most popular
C++ development environments and compilers, used
by hundreds of thousands of developers Ivor
Horton's approach to programming tutorials has
achieved a huge following; this book gives
beginning programmers a comprehensive introduction
to both Standard C++ and Visual C++ 2010 Covers
all the language changes in Visual C++ 2010,
library additions, new MFC features, changes in
the Visual Studio development environment, and
more Also includes a brief introduction to
programming for multicore processors in native C++



4

and C++/CLR processors Nearly 100,000 copies of
this book have been sold in previous editions
Beginners seeking a complete education in Visual
C++ will find everything they need in Ivor
Horton's Beginning Visual C++ 2010.
  Windows 10 Inside Out Ed Bott,Craig
Stinson,2020-11-23 Conquer today's Windows 10—from
the inside out! Dive into Windows 10—and really
put your Windows expertise to work. Focusing on
the newest, most powerful, and most innovative
features in Windows 10, this supremely organized
reference is packed with hundreds of time-saving
solutions, up-to-date tips, and workarounds. From
the new Chromium-based Microsoft Edge browser to
improved security and Windows Sandbox
virtualization, you'll discover how experts tackle
today's essential tasks. Adapt to faster change in
today's era of “Windows as a service,” as you
challenge yourself to new levels of mastery. •
Install, configure, and personalize the latest
versions of Windows 10 • Manage Windows
reliability and security in any environment • Keep
Windows safe and current by taking charge of
Windows Update • Maximize your productivity with a
growing library of built-in apps • Customize the
new Chromium-based Microsoft Edge browser and its
advanced privacy features • Streamline and
automate day-to-day business tasks with Cortana •
Secure devices, data, and identities, and block
malware and intruders • Safeguard your business
with Windows Hello biometrics and Azure AD • Use
Windows Sandbox virtualization to test programs
and sites without risking your system's security •
Store, sync, and share content with OneDrive and
OneDrive for Business • Collaborate more
efficiently with Windows 10 Mail, Calendar, Skype,
and other default apps • Seamlessly manage both
physical and virtual storage • Deploy and manage
Windows 10 devices more efficiently in any
organization • Optimize performance and battery
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life and troubleshoot crashes For experienced
Windows users and IT professionals • Your role:
Experienced intermediate to- advanced-level
Windows user, IT professional, or consultant •
Prerequisites: Basic understanding of Windows
procedures, techniques, and navigation
  Microsoft Visual Studio 2010 Unleashed Mike
Snell,Lars Powers,2010-08-04 This end-to-end deep
dive into Microsoft Visual Studio 2010
Professional will help working developers squeeze
maximum productivity out of Visual Studio 2010’s
extraordinarily rich toolbox, whether they are
writing code for the Web, Windows, Silverlight, or
Microsoft’s Azure cloud computing environment. The
authors combine authoritative and detailed
information about Microsoft’s latest IDE, with
extensive insights and best practices drawn from
decades of development experience. Developers will
learn how to use Visual Studio 2010 Professional
to take full advantage of the entire .NET
platform, including Windows Presentation
Foundation (WPF) for rich client development,
Windows Communication Foundation (WCF) for
building dynamic service-oriented solutions, and
Windows Workflow Foundation (WF) for structured
programming around business processes. The authors
also present extensive new coverage of Microsoft’s
powerful new tools for unit testing, application
instrumentation, and code analysis. By focusing
entirely on Visual Studio 2010 Professional, the
authors have gone deeper into Microsoft’s core
product than ever before. Throughout, their focus
is relentlessly practical: how to apply
Microsoft’s tools to build better software,
faster. Detailed information on how to... Work
with solutions, projects, browsers, explorers,
editors, and designers Write better macros, add-
ins, and wizards Save more time with Visual Studio
2010’s updated productivity tools Instrument,
analyze, and test your software Refactor code for
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greater robustness, maintainability, and
performance Share code with team members and the
larger community Write powerful ASP.NET, ASP.NET
MVC, and Silverlight web applications Implement
robust service oriented architecture (SOA)–based
applications Efficiently consume services with WCF
Write advanced Windows applications with Windows
Forms and WPF Construct data-centric applications
with LINQ and Entity Framework Create and host
workflow-based applications with WF Write
applications for the Azure cloud Extend Visual
Studio with the new Managed Extensibility
Framework (MEF) and the Automation Object Model
Build better object-oriented VB or C# software,
and use new dynamic language features
  Microsoft Visual C# 2010 Step by Step John
Sharp,2010 Covers the fundamentals of Visual C#
and how to use it to build .NET-connected
applications, covering topics including syntax,
Web services, and operators.
  Learning the Basics of XenApp 5 Feature Pack 3
for Windows Server 2003 and XenServer 5. 6 Carl
Webster,2010-07-08
  Using Visual C++ 6 Kate Gregory,1998 Special
Edition Using Visual C++ 6 focuses on making you
productive with Visual C++ as quickly as possible.
Because of its straightforward approach, this book
is able to progress into more advanced topics such
as database capabilities, creating ActiveX
controls and documents, and enterprise features.
Coverage includes all the new features of version
6 as well as expanding on a few topics such as
Active Server Pages, VC++, and ActiveX Data Object
(ADO & OLE DB).
  Professional Unified Communications Development
with Microsoft Lync Server 2010 George
Durzi,Michael Greenlee,2011-05-04 Get the tools
you need to build real software solutions on the
UC platform Unified Communications (UC) integrates
real-time communications (telephony, video
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conferencing, speech recognition) with non real-
time communication (voicemail, e-mail, fax) to
unify users across multiple devices and media
types. This book offers practical development
advice based on the authors’ experiences
developing solutions on the UC platform. You’ll
discover how to solve problems and get answers to
common questions that you may encounter while
developing solutions with the UC APIs. Begins with
an overview of Unified Communications (UC)
development Covers areas of custom development
with Microsoft UC APIs and describes in detail
their various functions Goes beyond simple samples
to teach you how to build real software solutions
on the UC platform Demonstrates how to add context
to, build kiosk solutions, integrate Communicator
functionality into an application, debug UCMA
applications, and more This book shows you how to
integrate communications functionality into your
applications and so much more.
  Parallel Programming with Microsoft Visual C++
Colin Campbell,Ade Miller,2011 Your CPU meter
shows a problem. One core is running at 100
percent, but all the other cores are idle. Your
application is CPU-bound, but you are using only a
fraction of the computing power of your multicore
system. Is there a way to get better performance?
The answer, in a nutshell, is parallel
programming. Where you once would have written the
kind of sequential code that is familiar to all
programmers, you now find that this no longer
meets your performance goals. To use your system’s
CPU resources efficiently, you need to split your
application into pieces that can run at the same
time. Of course, this is easier said than done.
Parallel programming has a reputation for being
the domain of experts and a minefield of subtle,
hard-to-reproduce software defects. Everyone seems
to have a favorite story about a parallel program
that did not behave as expected because of a
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mysterious bug. These stories should inspire a
healthy respect for the difficulty of the problems
you will face in writing your own parallel
programs. Fortunately, help has arrived. The
Parallel Patterns Library (PPL) and the
Asynchronous Agents Library introduce a new
programming model for parallelism that
significantly simplifies the job. Behind the
scenes are sophisticated algorithms that
dynamically distribute computations on multicore
architectures. In addition, Microsoft® Visual
Studio® 2010 developmentsystem includes debugging
and analysis tools to support the new parallel
programming model. Proven design patterns are
another source of help. This guide introduces you
to the most important and frequently used patterns
of parallel programming and provides executable
code samples for them, using PPL. When thinking
about where to begin, a good place to start is to
review the patterns in this book. See if your
problem has any attributes that match the six
patterns presented in the following chapters. If
it does, delve more deeply into the relevant
pattern or patterns and study the sample code.
  Special Edition Using Visual C++.NET Kate
Gregory,2002 Special Edition Using Visual C++.NET
is a comprehensive resource to help readers
leverage the exciting new features of Visual
C++.NET as well as port their existing skills to
the new .NET development environment. The book
shows how both Win32 and .NET applications work,
not only instructing the reader in the use of
Microsoft's Visual C++ wizards, but also showing
what the wizards create. A variety of programming
tasks from simple dialog boxes to database and
Internet programming are included. Because of the
new .NET platform developers in any of 17
languages (including Visual C++) will use the same
class libraries to construct high-performance
applications. SE Using Visual C++.NET will not
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only cover the new version of the software but
also how to get maximum programming results from
combining several languages into one project.
Related technologies such as XML and XSLT are also
covered, along with integrating Visual C++ code
with Visual Basic and C# code.
  Learn Microsoft Visual C♯ 2010 John Mueller,2011
  MySQL Workbench: Data Modeling & Development
Michael McLaughlin,2013-04-30 MySQL Workbench Data
Modeling and Development helps developers learn
how to effectively use this powerful product for
database modeling, reverse engineering, and
interaction with the database without writing SQL
statements. MySQL Workbench is a graphical user
interface that developers can use to create and
maintain MySQL databases without coding. The book
covers the interface and explains how to
accomplish each step by illustrating best
practices visually
  Microsoft Visual C# 2010 Step by Step John
Sharp,2010-04-15 Teach yourself Visual C# 2010-one
step at a time. Ideal for developers with
fundamental programming skills, this practical
tutorial features learn-by-doing exercises that
demonstrate how, when, and why to use the features
of the C# rapid application development
environment. You'll learn how to use Microsoft
Visual Studio 2010 and Microsoft .NET Framework
4.0; develop a solid, fundamental understanding of
C# language features; and then get to work
creating actual components and working
applications for the Windows operating system.
You'll also delve into data management
technologies and Web-based applications.
  Professional Visual Studio 2010 Nick
Randolph,David Gardner,Chris Anderson,Michael
Minutillo,2010-07-09 In Professional Visual Studio
2010, developers will find a fast route to IDE
programming success. The authors zero in on
advanced topics and demonstrate the new features
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of the IDE, including code snippets, refactoring,
and patterns. Covering the latest .NET Framework 4
and Visual Studio 2010 with a unique IDE-centric
approach, the book has been revised to include a
discussion of Visual Studio's recent major
overhaul. The illustrative examples included will
help bring both novice and experienced developers
up to speed quickly.
  Windows 7 Günter Born,2011 Der umfassende
Leitfaden für den erfahrenen Windows-Anwender und
-Supporter hilft Ihnen Klippen bei Installation
und Betrieb sicher zu umschiffen und
Kardinalfehler zu vermeiden. Installations- und
Anpassungstricks lernen Sie genauso kennen wie
Diagnose- und Reparaturfunktionen. Sie befassen
sich mit der Bereitstellung und Anpassung von
Windows 7, erhalten Informationen zur
Administration, zur Benutzerverwaltung, zur
Datenverschlüsselung und zur Erhöhung der
Systemsicherheit. Das E-Book unterstützt Sie bei
der Netzwerkeinrichtung in gemischten
Betriebssystemumgebungen, berät Sie rund um die
Virtualisierung und macht Sie mit den
Entwicklerwerkzeugen der PowerShell vertraut. Sehr
nützlich: Fragen und Antworten von A bis Z gleich
am Anfang des E-Book.
  Essential Visual C++ 6.0 Fast Ian Chivers,2000
Microsofts Visual C++ 6.0 contains many new
features to help developers build high performance
applications. This book is ideal reading for those
who want a quick introduction to Windows
programming with Visual C++ and the Microsoft
Foundation Class (MFC) library. Written in the
inimitable style of the Essentials series, with
lots of clear examples, this book is perfect for
those who need to learn the maximum in the minimum
time and to develop applications fast. Newcomers
to the package will also find that Essential
Visual C++ 6.0 fast will help them create
applications - incorporating all the new features
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- quickly, effectively and productively. Topics
covered include: the two key Windows classes:
CFrameWnd and CWinApp; the MFC Library; message
maps; controls; graphical output, and much more.
  Microsoft Visual C++ Language Reference
Microsoft Corporation,1997 This is three books in
one volume: The C Language Reference, The C++
Language Reference, and The Preprocessor
Reference, a technical reference for C and C++
programmers that documents preprocessor commands,
macros, and error messages. This is the complete,
from-the-source programmer's reference to
Microsoft Visual C++.
  Introduction to Windows and Graphics Programming
with Visual C++ Roger Mayne,2015 Introduction to
Windows and Graphic Programming with Visual C++
(2nd Edition) provides an accessible approach to
the study of Windows programming with Visual C++.
It is intended to be an introduction to Visual C++
for technical people including practicing
engineers, engineering students, and others who
would like to understand Windows programming and
use its inherent graphic capabilities as
programming platform. While the book is aimed at a
technical audience, its mathematical content is
modest and should be readable by most people
interested in C++ programming. It introduces
readers to Windows programming in a natural way;
making use of the object-oriented environment,
Microsoft Foundation Classes (MFC), and
document/view organization to provide a visual
programming environment to support the development
of program from design to debug. This second
edition brings the original book up to date with
Visual C++ Version 2013. All example projects,
figures and text in the book have been revised to
reflect the evolution of Visual C++ and the
current Windows environment. New materials include
a discussion of touch screen programming, examples
which demonstrate touch screen operations using
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the programming strategies developed throughout
the book, and their applications in the tablet
environment. The structure and coding for each
example in the book are described thoroughly in a
step-by-step fashion. Sample graphics projects
require only standard Microsoft resources.
Exercises at the end of each chapter provide
opportunities to revisit and extend the tutorial
examples. More than sixty example projects are
provided in the book's Companion Media Pack. The
files include complete program codes for all
examples, and files for classes and functions for
handling geometric objects and graphs which may be
easily adapted for a wide variety of application
programs.
  Microsoft Visual C++ Owner's Manual Beck
Zaratian,1997 The official user's guide to
Microsoft Visual C++, New Edition, introducing the
Developer Studio components and explaining the
fundamentals of efficiently creating projects and
developing software--the key piece of the core
documentation set for VC++ programmers. The CD
includes example applications, reusable code for
components, controls and other projects.
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